
The Parkway West Career and
Technology  Center  Joint
Operating  Committee  has
canceled the work session at
6:00  PM  and  the  regularly
scheduled meeting at 7:00 PM
for  the  following  dates:
Tuesday,  July  2,  2024,  and
Tuesday, August 6, 2024. The
next work session will be held
at 6:00 PM and the regularly
scheduled  meeting  will  be
held  at  7:00  PM  on
Tuesday, September 3, 2024.

Jeff Choura
Board Secretary


